
14 December 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

The Santa Tour put on by The Rotary Club, which was due to take 

place this evening has been postponed due to the weather 

conditions. 

 

The tour is now due to start at The Milestone School at 6pm on 

Wednesday 21st December instead. 

 

Many thanks 


